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Do come and join us on our tour of the village. We will be starting at
7.00 p.ite outside the Infants School in Godre'r Coed. Printed carol
shects will be provided but it would be helpful if people could bring
their own torches or lanterns. The proceeds of the Tour are to be
given to charity. Everyone is welcome - young and old alikel

The fLssociation would like to welcome our new Policesan, P.C. Wynne,
his wife Joan and two daughters, Karen and Denise. P.C. tiynne moved
here from Mold and was previously stationed in the Wrexhan area.

Before joining the force he served for twelve years in the Royal Navy.
He asks us to say that he will only be too plecased to help where he can
with probleuns, difficulties and enquiries. We wish him and his family
a long, happy and trouble-free life in Gwernymynydd.

We are sorry for the disappointment caused to those who werc looking
forward to the arrival of the Skip in November. Our grateful thanks go
to the Health Department and Councillor Gwilym Roberts for the efforts
they made to find a site for it but there was sone confusion with the
road widening in »nrogress. However, the Skip will be coming again on
Monday, 18th January for one weck.

E.T.4.

The P.,T.A. are holding a Barn Dance on Friday, 19th February. Further
details will be available in the January Newsletter,




Poppy Day Appeal 1981 :

vdd/Cadole broke records again this year !
f:eggifiii Dévies—Cooke our regional organiser writes, wYour
collection total is £81.36, as compared with the 1980 total of
£68.58 which is a super effort".
A super effort indeed, and once again our thanks go to the whole
community for their continued genorisity in collecting and giving
so willingly and so warm-heartedly. :

Joy Quant

Blayschool

Playschool will resume on the 5th January, 1982 after the Christmas
break. Any child of 2% years old or over is most welcome,

Thanks are expressed to all those who supported us at the Xaas

Fayre and at our Coffee Morning at the Denlel Owen Centre, both of
which were highly successful.

A Coffee Evening hes been arranged at the home of Mrs. J. Stephenson,
0ld School House, Ruthin Road on the 12th January, 1982.

The new President and Committee would like to wish members and friands
8 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. The next mesting is on
Monday, January 1lth at 6-45 pm. New members welcome,
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The site for next year's Show is in Upper Bryn Coch Lane,
Gwernymynydd and the provisional date is as usual. the third Saturday
in July, the 17th.
The Committee would be grateful if all organisations willing to take
rt ( or not ) would let us know before December 31lst. Pleame tell
or ring) the Secretary, Margaret Lee, MOLD 4072, who will ke

~delighted to hear from you in order that we can plan &ccordingly.

ng&_&;gﬂg;&x: A purse and & pair of red gloves left in the Junior
School after the November Bonfire have not yet been claimed. Please
ring Olive Sweetman, MOLD 3681,

DATES TO REMEMBER : | -

Wednesday, 16th December Christmas Bingo, 7-30 pm Village Centre.

Monday, 21st December - Carol Singing Tour of Village.
Tuesday, 5th January -+ Playschool recommences. _ 4
Monday, 1lth January - W.I. Meeting, 6-~45 pm Junior School,
Tuesday, 1l2th January - Playschool Coffee Evening, Mrs. J.

Stephensoun, 0l1d School House, Ruthin Rd.

Monday, 18th January - Skip returns to Village,

Happy Xmas '
- one and
- all
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